
 

TOWN OF HEPBURN 
Office: (306) 947-2170    info@hepburn.ca 

July 2020 
Tree Trimming  
Please keep trees on the perimeter of your 
property maintained by trimming to prevent 
encroachment on sidewalks, roadways, and 
alleys to ensure adequate clearance & 
visibility. 
 
Grads                                                                     
Congratulations to Hepburn School grads on 
the completion of your grade 12 education; 
best to you in your future! 
 
Covid-19  
We are in Phase 4.1 and 4.2 of the Re-Open Sask plan.  
Please respect recommendations by the health authorities 
and take care of each other.  saskatchewan.ca/COVID19. 
 
Volunteer of the Year Award 
This year’s recipient of the Volunteer of the Year Award goes 
to Jennifer Beaumont-Becker. Thanks Jenn for your many 
hours of hard work that you do throughout the year! 
 
Little Park Playground  
The Little Park is re-opened June 12, 2020.  Use at own risk. 
Bring your own supplies of wipes and sanitizer. 
 
Garage Sales Reminder 
All garage and yard sales within town limits are prohibited 
until further notice, in line with the public health orders. 
 
Clean-Up Day 
Thanks for your cooperation and participation during the 
Spring Clean-Up Day.  The fall clean up day will be held in 
October 2020. The date will be announced close to.   
 
DRAINAGE 
Alterations or changes to the perimeter of your property 

This is including but not limited to your
driveway, adjacent ditches, alley or road ways. 
 
Ditches 
Residents are responsible for the mowing of all ditches 
adjacent to their property.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Discounts on Property Taxes 
In economic response to COVID-19, Town Council has 
extended the 4% discount on the municipal portion of 
property taxes until December 31, 2020. 
 
Interest Charges on Utilities 
In response to COVID-19, Council waived interest charges on 
UTILITIES for April 1, May 1, & June 1. In addition, Council 
elected to waive interest on Utilities on July 1.  
 
Bleachers 
The Town of Hepburn purchased two 15’ long portable 
bleachers to be used for town functions and at the ball 
diamonds.  
 

 
 
Paving  
Paving is planned to proceed for Poplar Place, Crocus Court, 
Willow Place, Albert Place, and Heritage Place this summer.   
Affected residents will receive communica�on about the 
project by leter. Motorists, please be advised that there will 
more vehicles parked on roads adjacent to the Cul de Sacs 
during the project.  
 
Summer Worker Update 
Due to the COVID situa�on, the grant funding for the 
Summer Worker has been allocated to winter for the Arena 
Assistant posi�on. 
 

HELP WANTED 
The Town of Hepburn is seeking to fill the contract posi�on 
of Animal Control Officer.  Applicants should: not be 
in�midated by dogs or other animals, have a valid driver’s 
license, able to supply their own vehicle, and available varied 
hours including stat holidays, evenings & weekends. For 
more info, including full-job pos�ng, job descrip�on & 
compensa�on, contact the Administrator at 306.947.2170 
or cao@hepburn.ca
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